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I wish to express my strongest objections to the Government’s proposal to demolish Parramatta 
heritage properties to make way for a museum or anything else. (Terms of Reference 1(a)(v)). 
 
There must be many more suitable locations for development. Our heritage is precious and 
needs to be celebrated, not trashed.  
 
I fully support the Union’s green ban to protect from demolition these valuable heritage 
buildings. 
 


